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  Playmor Bernardo Homeowners Association                                                 

35th Annual Meeting                                                         

Saturday, November 09th at the tennis courts.                                                                                                                                            

Check in: 10:00 a.m.   Meeting: 10:30  

Lunch immediately following 

Meet Your New Neighbors  *  General Questions And Answers                                                                                         

Have Some Lunch  *  State Of Playmor Discussion  *  Catch Up With Old Friends 

A Reminder to All Pet Owners: 

Do you always carry a bag with you?                              
The fine for failing to clean up after a pet is 
$100. Please dispose of the waste properly- 
NOT in the streets, sidewalks of your neighbors, 

or grass areas of the community.   

According to PBHOA Rules Book: Persons walk-
ing dogs in the common area MUST IMMEDI-

ATELY clean up after the animal. Dog 
owners who fail to clean up after their 
dogs show a complete disregard for 
the rights of other residents to live in a 
clean and sanitary environment. 

 If you are mailing your secret ballot, please send it to the HOA office as soon as                      

possible prior to November 4th.  

 If you are dropping off your secret ballot, please place it in the drop box outside Pool 

#2 as soon as possible prior to November 4th.  

Daylight Savings  

Time                                                                  

It is that time of year again to “fall back”!                           

On Sunday, November 3, 2013, at 2:00 

a.m.,  we turn our clocks back one hour!                                         

Woof Woof 

Does the Playmor Bernardo office 

have your current e-mail address? 

Please e-mail your current e-mail address to 

the office at office@playmor.org.  

E-mail addresses are for the private use only 

of Playmor Bernardo HOA. 

Happy Thanksgiving to Playmor residents and 

their families! 

The entire HOA staff will be off on Thursday and 

Friday, November 28th & 29th, in observance 

of this holiday. 

858-451-3082 

619-889-0918— 

Emergency Maint. 

www.playmor.org 

office@playmor.org 


